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Memo 
 

TO:  Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, DRE’s, and CRE’s 

FROM: Dcn. Greg McAvoy-Jensen 

DATE:  September 16, 2024 

RE:  Fall Adult Confirmation Registration Now Open 

 

 

The next celebrations of adult Confirmation will be on Saturday, November 2, 2024, at St. Mary 

Parish in Vacaville and St. John the Baptist Parish in Chico. These celebrations are intended 

for practicing Catholics who have already celebrated First Eucharist. Candidates should be single, 

in a sacramental marriage, or in proximate preparation for a convalidation. 

 

The registration form may be found here https://www.scd.org/adultconfirmation. Registrations are 

due October 11, 2024. 

 

Any questions may be directed to Cynthia Mulcaire cmulcaire@holytrinityparish.org. 
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